
 

 

 

Challenge, Equality & Opportunity 

Safeguarding Information 2021 

Broadway East First School fully recognises its responsibility to have arrangements about 

safeguarding and promoting the welfare of children. Our full safeguarding policy is 

available on the school website www.broadway@newcastle.sch.uk  or in hard copy from 

the school office.  

The policy applies to all staff, governors and volunteers working in the school.  

 

Designated Leads for Safeguarding 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
1. Helen McKenna 

Headteacher 

Office can be located first left 

after main school office 

2. Gary Burnett 

Deputy Headteacher 

Currently based in Class 7 on 

KS2 corridor 

If you have any safeguarding or child protection concerns, 

please contact one of the Designated Safeguarding Leads. 

2. Sue Ward 

Assistant Headteacher 

Currently based in Class 4 on 

KS2 corridor 

http://www.broadway@newcastle.sch.uk

